
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2019-M-097 

 Staff 

 Committee 

Subject: Fire Pump Subsidy Program  

Agenda Date: June 27, 2019 

Attachments: 2019 Fire Pump Subsidy Information Sheet  

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Memo No. 2019-M-097; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council approve the Information Sheet for the 2019 Fire Pump Subsidy Program. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
In order for Staff to process expressions of interest and claims received under the 2019 Fire Pump 
Subsidy Program, changes to the information sheet are required.  The change being proposed is to 
change the wording to set a minimum standard rather than having only one option for a Honda pump. 
 
Based on previous discussions, it is the belief of Staff that Council wishes to keep the standard of a 
Honda Pump to better ensure compatibility with pumps that have been purchased through earlier subsidy 
programs. 
 
Once the information sheet is approved then Staff will have the tools required to operate the program. 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 
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